
From: Julio Godinez <Julio.Godinez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 12:11 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Michael Grillo <Michael.Grillo@cityofchicago.org>; Thomas Guth <Thomas.Guth@cityofchicago.org>; 

Katherine Wheeler <Katherine.Wheeler@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Gift Card (2930 E 79th St) 

  

David Sanchez 

  

Date :11-20-2024  

Time: 10:50am 

  

Starbuck Coffee Gift Card 

$25.00 

  

On 11-20-2024 Mr. Sanchez arrived at our building on 1424 W Pershing to present me with gift card in 

the amount of $25.00. He came to apologize for comments he made to me regarding my work ethic and 

calming that I didn't want to do my job. This was his way of apologizing to me. I explained to him that I 

could not except any type of gift, but he was very persistent. This was all regarding the property at 2930 

E 79th St. I will be retuning the gift card back to Mr. Sanchez with a letter explaining why it's being 

returned. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Julio Godinez 

Machinist Foreman 

Department of Water Management 

Water Meter Division 



Office: 312-747-1050 

Cell: 312-287-1367 

 

 


